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Dear bZrr

Department of Telecommunication vide its letter No. 16-04/2015-AS-
111/NP/32/321 dated 25th August 2015 provided its response to the TRAI's
recommendations on Single Number based Integrated Emergency Communication &
Response System (IECRS) and sought reconsideration/opinion/views of TRAI on some
of the issues.

2. After the detailed examination of the DoT's response, the Authority has finalized
its response. TheAuthority response is enclosed herewith.

3. In keeping with practice, a copy of this letter, alongwith TRAI's response, is being
placed on the website www.trai.gov.in.

Yours sincerely,
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(N. Parameswaran)
Secretary In-charge

Ene/: As above

Shri Rakesh Garg
Secretary
Department of Telecommunications
Sanchar Bhawan
New Delhi 110001


